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New SFA Blazer 

Dear Parent/ Carer  

I wrote in March sharing the exciting news that we are updating our school uniform and supporting this change by 

purchasing a brand-new blazer for all students in Years 7- 11 for September 2024. 

From today, Wednesday 3rd July, to claim your new blazer all you need to do is visit one of the stores listed 

below and the store assistants will size up and give you the new SFA blazer ready for September 2024.  

For absolute convenience, you won’t even need a unique code, so once in-store, all you need to do is confirm 

your child/ children’s name(s), and your home postcode. This will serve as your unique reference for claiming 

one free blazer per child. 

Please be aware that the stores are recording all blazers transactions then invoicing St Francis of Assisi, so any 

person trying to obtain more than one free blazer per child, will be refused and this will be recorded via the audit. 

A summary of the key points regarding the uniform change are below: 

• This link shares what our new uniform looks like Click 

• The tie remains the same but we are moving to black skirts to match the black trousers. 

• Black jumpers can also be purchased for those who wish to wear a jumper. 

• The stores will accept our brown blazer as part of our commitment to recycling and reducing the amount 
that goes to landfill. 

 

Stores:  

• Clive Marks in Walsall Saddlers Centre 

• Clive Marks in Boldmere Sutton Coldfield  

• Crested School Wear in Walsall Saddlers Centre  

• Crested School Wear Gracechurch Centre Sutton Coldfield  

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Luke Salkeld 

Headteacher 

https://www.stfrancis.cc/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/new-uniform-2.pdf

